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Dear Committee, 

 

Of all the ills that face the state of Oregon, especially regarding poor governance 

under the majority party, crime, drugs, and social justice policies that have made the 

state demonstrably more unsafe to live in. We have a bill that seeks to redefine a 

militia to a National Guard. I cannot think of a more nonsensical piece of legislation 

that will have no bearing whatsoever to enhancing the security of the state. This bill 

should die the rightful death is deserves-please vote no on SB947. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Martin J. Claxton 


